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From: Puco ContactOPSB 
Sent: Wednesday, July 30, 2014 4:52 PM 
To: April Bordas 
Cc: Puco ContactOPSB 
Subject: RE: Case No. 13-0990-EL-BGN 

Ms. Bordas, 

Thank you for contacting the Ohio Power Siting Board (OPSB) regarding the Greenwich Windpark, OPSB 
Case No. 13-0990-EL-BGN. It is noted that you oppose the proposed project. Your correspondence will be 
docketed in the public comments section of the case record. 

At this time, the Board is reviewing the case record, and has yet to schedule the case for a vote. 

I encourage that you review the OPSB Staff Report of Investigation filed on April 18, 2014. The staff report 
discusses the proposed project extensively, including potential impacts to the project area. Of particular note, 
Conditions #33 and #34 of the Staff Report read: 

33. At least 30 days before the preconstruction conference, the Applicant shall submit to Staff for review 
and confirmation that it complies with this condition, a proposed emergency and safety plan to be used 
during construction, to be developed in consultation with the fire department(s) having jurisdiction over 
the area. 

34. Before the first turbine is operational, the Applicant shall submit to Staff for review and confirmation 
that it complies with this condition, a fire protection and medical emergency plan to be used during 
operation of the facility, which shall be developed in consultation with the first responders having 
jurisdiction over the area. 

If you have any additional questions, please don't hesitate to contact me. 

Steve 

Steve Irwin ro m 
Public Outreach Coordinator S ^ 
Ohio Power Siting Board t - ^ 
614.466.2871 U ^ S 
OPSB.ohiQ.gov ~ CO 
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From: April Bordas fmailto:ABordas@flrelandsec.com1 cJJ a 
Sent: Wednesday^ July 30, 2014 10:34 AM ^ 
To: Puco ContactOPSB 
Subject: Case No. 13-0990-EL-BGN 
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It has recently come to my attention that the wind turbines being installed in Greenwich, Ohio are prone to lightning 
strikes. Our local volunteer fire department does not have the means to fight these types of fires. This could potentially 
be a dangerous situation for homes, barns, etc. that are adjacent to these machines. 

I believe that our community has gone Into this process without looking at all the impacts that these wind turbines will 
have on our town. 

Aj>ritJL'e>0riM 
General Manager 
abordas^rf i iandsec.com 
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Firelands Electric Cooperative, Inc. 
One Energy Place | P.O. Box 32 ) New London, Ohio 44851 
1.800.533.8658 | Fax: 419.929.8550 
www.FirelandsEC.com 

COOPERATIVE ACHoNliElwORK 
COMMON SENSE LEGISLATION IS NEEDED TO PRESERVE AFFORDABLE ELECTRICITY! 

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: The information in this communication and any attachments is intended only for the use of the addressee and may contain 
information that is privileged, business sensitive, strictly private, confidential or exempt from disclosure. If you are not the intended recipient, be aware that any 
disclosure, copying, distribution or use of this e-maii or any attachment is prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please notify us immediately 
by returning It to the sender and delete this copy from your system. Thank you for your cooperation. 

http://www.FirelandsEC.com

